
January 14, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

On behalf of the Holy Name School and Holy Name Parish, please accept my thanks for the support of our school 

and parish family during this difficult time marking the passing of Dr. Patricia Wardell.  It was a wonderful 

testament to Dr. Wardell to see so many students, alumni, families, and friends who were able to attend the 

funeral and celebration of her life at Holy Name Church. Dr. Wardell has made an indelible mark on the school and 

will be greatly missed. 

Our annual Open House was held on Sunday, January 12, 2020 and we had several families who toured and are 

very interested in enrolling next year.  Special thanks to our two tour guides, Paul Hart and Collin Sardinha for their 

outstanding job!  Please continue to encourage your family and friends to visit our school as they discern where 

they would like to see their children enroll.  As parents and grandparents, you are the best ambassadors of Holy 

Name School and your encouragement can certainly make a difference as parents make enrollment choices.  

 There are a few upcoming dates and events to keep in mind: 

The Holy Name Youth Group will be holding a movie night on Jan. 31st during Catholic Schools Week. Please see 

the attached flyer for details.  

We will host a Scholastic Book Fair during the first week of February.  More information will follow! 

Please contact Christine Cyr if you still have Yankee Candle order issues. (We did receive another shipment 

today.) ccyr@hnsfr.org 

The Game Club will resume meetings next Monday after school. It is scheduled to meet on 1/13, 1/27, 2/10, 

2/24 and 3/9.  Please see Mrs. Weldon with any questions. 

Parents and grandparents are reminded to complete your CORI background checks, if you will be chaperoning or 

volunteering this year. 

Please note that there were two Field Trip Permission Slips attached last week and again this week. The first is 

for grades 1-8 for our annual bowling trip during Catholic Schools week. The second is for grades 7&8 ONLY. 

They will be attending a Field Day at BCHS during Catholic Schools week. Please make sure they are returned. 

Lastly, the re-registration form is enclosed in this letter. Please note that we need EVERYONE to fill out and 

return this form. Please know that you do not automatically get re-registered unless this form is filled out. If you 

are not planning to return, we also ask that you fill out that portion of the form. This ensures accuracy for 

opening up registration to students that were not previously at Holy Name. Please be sure to return the form by 

Jan. 24, 2020 which is when open enrollment will begin. (for those not previously attending Holy Name.)  

Also, information is enclosed for financial aid. Please be conscience of the deadline for FACTS Financial Aid. It is 

Feb. 28, 2020. It is very unlikely that FACTS will allow aid to those who do not meet this date as the allocation of 

funds is centered around that date. Thank you. 

Have a great week and God Bless, 

David J. Flanagan 

Principal  
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